June 18, 2020

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Attn: Tim Cazier

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Regarding: Storing large equipment at the Fountain Colony Pit, M1987171

Mr. Cazier,

Per our conversation on 6/18/2020, this letter serves to inform your department that Kiewit
Infrastructure Co. will be storing large equipment such as 777D off-highway trucks at our Fountain
Colony Pit. As this is an inactive and unstaffed facility that does not maintain a condition of no
exposure, the storing of equipment will not effect our current inspection frequency or permit

requirements.

Good housekeeping practices will be implemented to maintain a clean and orderly environment; the
individual and/or crew driving on site will make sure all equipment is working properly and that
preventative maintenance on the equipment is kept up. Routine inspections of the equipment for leaks
or conditions that could result in a leak will be implemented and all leaks, drips, or spills will be cleaned

up immediately:

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 303-854-8612.

Sincerely,
Kiewit Infrastructure Co.

o/ egagsttLC

Misty Gothard
Environmental Coordinator
misty.gothard@kiewit.com
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